
 

 

S.D.M.S 

S.S Erin Road, Debe; Trinidad, West Indies 

Tel. /Fax: 647-0007 / 274-8510 

ParvatiGirls.sec@fac.edu.tt 

 

29th June 2024 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Re: Registration of SEA students on Friday 5th July 2024 at Parvati Girls’ Hindu College.  

I wish to advise that parents/ guardians MUST have ALLL the necessary documents as outlined 

in your package for registration. Parents/ Guardians MUST print the SEA placement slip 

and present it to the teacher assigned to verify the documents. Parents/ Guardians MUST 

complete the online registration process first before coming to the school on registration day. 

Parents/ Guardians/ Students MUST be seated by 8.00 am in the school’s hall. Only Parents/ 

legal Guardians will be allowed to register the student. Breakfast will be provided to all parents 

and students from 7.30am on Friday 5th July 2024. 

Parents/ Guardians will NOT be allowed to park on the school’s compound. Parking facilities are 

available at the public car park at NAMDEVCO market and the car park area of the Francis 

Suepaul recreation grounds.  

We look forward to welcoming all of you! 

Respectfully, 

 

Dr Sharda Maharaj-Ramjattan 

Principal (Secondary) 

PARVATI GIRLS' HINDU COLLEGE
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